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No report. 
 

6. Finance and Administration Report – Executive Director, Jared Keller. INFORMATION 
ONLY – NON ACTION ITEM 
 
The Board may receive an update from the GBC Finance and Administration. 
ESTIMATED TIME: 5 mins 
 
Mr. Keller gave the Board an update on the 2023 legislative 
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Chair Colon volunteered to continue to be the Chair, Vice-Chair Wilson volunteered 
to continue to be Vice-Chair.  Trustee Glennon volunteered to continue to be the 
Treasurer but reported that his intent is to do it for two more years and he would like 
to train someone to take over. 
 
A motion to approve to continue with the current Chair, Dr. Robert Colon; 
Vice-Chair, Holly Wilson; and Treasurer, James Glennon, was made by 
Trustee Roden, seconded by Trustee Morris, motion passed unanimously. 
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Due to the downturn in the market over the past few years, the return on endowments 
continue to decline.  In your packet is a scholarship with its award amounts as is, and 
the suggested amount to award. 
 
Trustee Glennon stated this is the same intent of the other endowments we voted not to 
take the spend on.   
 
A motion to wait for endowment to start to gain ground and modify the award 
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out throughout the year.  Trustee Morris likes the idea. Trustee Shedd said Ely does 
have a large event in Halloween.   

• 2023 Golf Tournament.  Trustee Fitzgibbons stated they have golf courses in Pahrump 
and they have a lot of connection with golf pro. Ms. Fruge stated there are three (3) 
holes left to sponsor.  Dave sent to Winnemucca we have been running advertising in 
June edition Ms. Fruge stated the Elko Daily Free Press agreed to free advertising, 
which ran last Saturday.  We are going to run radio ads with KELK and Trustee 
Johnson will voice those.  Ms. Fruge stated that 20% slots are filled, and the catering 
company will just charge for that amount. Ms. Fruge thanked the board members for 
their donations to the tournament. Vice-Chair Wilson asked to have posters sent to 
Ely. 
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